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A 3‘-1pm
In accordance with Sec. 111.007(c) of the Local Government Code,

notice is hereby given: Gregg County Commissioners’ Court will hold
a public hearing on the proposed FY25 Budget. Any person may
attend and may participate in the hearing. Following the public
hearing, the Court will consider the adoption of the proposed FY25
Budget. The proposed tax rate is .298066 per $100 valuation. This
budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by
$3,477,546, 10.17%, and of that amount $598,277 is tax revenue to
be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year. Meeting
date, time and place: Monday, September 9, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m.,
Commissioners’ Courtroom, 3™ Floor, Gregg County Courthouse, 101
E. Methvin, Longview, Texas.
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